
Notice type Notice number Local authority
Commencement 
date Description

Development 
location

Plannning 
permission number Submission date Owner Builder Designer Assigned Certifier

Certificate of 
Compliance on 
Completion

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074710KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 29-Apr-21

The construction of a 
new single storey 
private dwelling, 
along with all other 
site and ancillary 
works at 
Cloghscregg, 
Thomastown, Co. 
Kilkenny

Cloghscregg, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny 19270 06-Apr-21

Owner name:
Ciara O'Connor
Owner company:

Owner address:
Oakadene, Friars Hill, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny, R95X2K8

Builder name:
Ciara O'Connor
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Oakadene, Friars 
Hill, Thomastown, 
kilkenny, R95X2K8  

Designer name:
Brian Dunlop
Designer address:
Brian Dunlop 
Architects
Patrick Court
 Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074810KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 29-Apr-21

construct two-storey 
dwelling, treatment 
system with 
percolation area, 
and all associated 
site works

Earlsgarden,, 
Ballyouskill, 
Attanagh,, kilkenny 20/618 13-Apr-21

Owner name:
Orla Mooney
Owner company:
N/a
Owner address:
Earlsgarden, 
Ballyouskill, 
Attanagh, kilkenny

Builder name:
Brian Staunton
Builder company:
osteria ltd
Builder address:

  
    
ballinalackenattanag
h, ballyragget, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Kelly
Designer address:
22 Upper Patrick 
Street, kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0075141KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 29-Apr-21

Proposed Additions 
and Alterations to 
Existing Dwelling, 
with all associated 
site works. 

The Bower, Bishops 
Meadows, , Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 XWH6 19960 15-Apr-21

Owner name:
Helena Duggan and 
Robbie Heffernan
Owner company:

Owner address:
The Bower, Bishops 
Meadows, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Philip  Carroll
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Conahy
Jenkinstown , 
Kilkenny , kilkenny  

Designer name:
Jenny Barnes
Designer address:
Barnes Nolan & 
Assoc Ltd 
Old Farm House 
Knockalane , 
Coolcullen , kilkenny, 
none

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0074595KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 28-Apr-21

Construct a new 
single storey 
extension to the rear 
of dwelling house 
consisting of an 
extended 
Living/Dining area, 
new Utility Room 
and new Shower/WC 
Room; completed 
with associated 
siteworks

48 The Fairways, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 DPW2 20860 09-Apr-21

Owner name:
Vera McGrath
Owner company:

Owner address:
48 The Fairways

Kilkenny, Old Golf 
Links Road, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 DPW2

Builder name:
Vera McGrath
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    48 The Fairways

Kilkenny, Old Golf 
Links Road, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 DPW2  

Designer name:
Finbarr McLoughney
Designer address:
Ballynamire, 
Tullamore, 
Tullamore, offaly, 
R35 D6C6

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074814KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 28-Apr-21

Erection of a one and 
half story dwelling, 
timber frame 
construction, in 
Ennisnag. 1 building.

Ennisnag, 
Stoneyford, kilkenny 20/649 12-Apr-21

Owner name:
Michael Fennelly
Owner company:

Owner address:
Hillview
Ennisnag, 
Stoneyford, kilkenny

Builder name:
Sean Fennelly
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    The Paddocks
Ennisnag, 
Stoneyford, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Hilliard Tanner
Designer address:
Unit 2, Connolly 
House
Connolly Street, 
Fermoy, cork, P61 
X009

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0076532KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 28-Apr-21

Construction of a 
garage, at Skehana, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny.

Skehana, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny P20/757 15-Apr-21

Owner name:
Michael  Murphy
Owner company:
n/a
Owner address:
skehana, 
Castlecomer, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 P8WY

Builder name:
Michael  Murphy
Builder company:
n/a
Builder address:

  
    skehana, 
Castlecomer, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 P8WY  

Designer name:
Michael  Murphy
Designer address:
skehana, 
Castlecomer, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 P8WY

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0074592KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 27-Apr-21

Proposed single 
storey private 
residence, detached 
garage, vehicular 
entrance and 
driveway, bore well, 
wastewater 
treatment system 
and polishing filter 
and all associated 
site works.

Knocktopher 
Commons, 
Knocktopher , 
kilkenny 20214 08-Apr-21

Owner name:
Angela Hayes
Owner company:

Owner address:
Rockland house , 
Ennisnag Lane , 
Stoneyford, kilkenny, 
R95 T2W1

Builder name:
Larry Comerford
Builder company:
Larry Comerford 
construction 
Builder address:

  
    Damerstown
Castlecomer, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Brendan Moore 
Designer address:
53 The Fairways,
Old Golf Links Road,
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 VAY1

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brendan Moore 
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    53 The Fairways,
Old Golf Links Road,
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 VAY1  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074160KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Apr-21

dwelling house and 
associated site works 
at Clashwilliam 
Upper, Gowran, Co. 
Kilkenny

Clashwilliam Upper, 
Gowran, , kilkenny 2014 31-Mar-21

Owner name:
Peter Nolan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Clashwilliam Upper, 
Gowran, Kilkenny , 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Peter Nolan
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Clashwilliam 
Upper, Gowran, 
Kilkenny , kilkenny  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
Sheestown

Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95E3TN

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074348KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Apr-21

dwelling house and 
associated site works 
at Clomantagh 
Lower, Barna, Co. 
Kilkenn

Clomantagh Lower, 
Barna, kilkenny 19895 03-Apr-21

Owner name:
Anita Hayden
Owner company:
N/A
Owner address:
The Islands
Urlingford, Via 
Thurles, kilkenny, 
E41 Y822

Builder name:
Tony Rafter
Builder company:
Tony Rafter 
construction Ltd
Builder address:

  
    lismane
jenkinstown
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
kilkenny, 0000  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
Sheestown

Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95E3TN

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074539KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Apr-21

Construction of a 
new two storey 
domestic dwelling 
house, septic tank, 
percolation area, 
bored well and new 
site entrance to 
public road at Firoda, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny

R694,Firoda, 
Castlecomer, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny 19532 08-Apr-21

Owner name:
Diane Murphy
Owner company:

Owner address:
Firoda
Firoda, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95 DW0X

Builder name:
Diane Murphy
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Firoda
Firoda, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95 DW0X  

Designer name:
Michael Keightley
Designer address:
Ballinclough
Timahoe, Portlaoise, 
laois

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074594KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Apr-21

Build a dwelling 
house and 
associated site works 
at: Foulkcourt, 
Johnstown, Co. 
Kilkenny

Foulkscourt, 
Johnstown, kilkenny 20381 09-Apr-21

Owner name:
Ger Henderson
Owner company:
Henderson 
construction ltd
Owner address:
Foulkscourt
Johnstown, 
Johnstown , kilkenny

Builder name:
Ger Henderson
Builder company:
Henderson 
construction ltd
Builder address:

  
    Foulkscourt
Johnstown, 
Johnstown , kilkenny  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
Sheestown

Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95E3TN

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074596KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Apr-21

To construct a 
dwelling house, 
sewerage treatment 
system and 
percolation area, 
including all 
necessary site works.

Kilree, Stoneyford, 
kilkenny P20/213 12-Apr-21

Owner name:
Michael & Mairead O 
Keeffe & Bergin
Owner company:
n/a
Owner address:
Kilree, Stoneyford, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Michael & Mairead O 
Keeffe & Bergin
Builder company:
n/a
Builder address:

  
    Kilree, Stoneyford, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Michael & Mairead O 
Keeffe & Bergin
Designer address:
Kilree, Stoneyford, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0075149KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Apr-21

Construction of a 
proposed new single 
storey extension to 
the side of the 
existing dwelling 
with modifications to 
the internal layout & 
associated 
elevational changes, 
and all associated 
site development 
works

Gorteen, Ballycallan, 
kilkenny, R95 XK24 20880 29-Mar-21

Owner name:
Vincent Corcoran
Owner company:

Owner address:
Gorteen, 
Ballycallan, , 
Ballycallan, , 
kilkenny, R95 XK24

Builder name:
Vincent Corcoran
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Gorteen, 
Ballycallan, , 
Ballycallan, , 
kilkenny, R95 XK24  

Designer name:
Vincent Corcoran
Designer address:
Gorteen, 
Ballycallan, , 
Ballycallan, , 
kilkenny, R95 XK24

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074588KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Apr-21

To construct a 
dwelling house, 
sewerage treatment  
system and 
percolation area, 
including all 
necessary site works. 
 Station Road, 

Ballyhale, kilkenny 20/342 08-Apr-21

Owner name:
Eoghan Grace
Owner company:
n/a
Owner address:
Kiltorcan, Ballyhale, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 E4H2

Builder name:
Eoghan Grace
Builder company:
n/a
Builder address:

  
    Kiltorcan, 
Ballyhale, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 E4H2  

Designer name:
Eoghan Grace
Designer address:
Kiltorcan, Ballyhale, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 E4H2

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074704KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Apr-21

for erection of a 
dwelling house, 
installation of a 
treatment system 
and percolation area 
and all associated 
site works

Feathallagh, 
Johnswell, kilkenny 20196 19-Mar-21

Owner name:
Paul Colgan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Feathallagh
Johnswell, Johnswell, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Paul Colgan
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Feathallagh
Johnswell, Johnswell, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 YYN3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074593KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 22-Apr-21

Construction of a 
single storey 
dwelling house , a 
new treatment plant 
and percolation area 
and all associated 
siteworks

Ballintobber, 
Mullinavat, kilkenny 20317 08-Apr-21

Owner name:
David Frisby
Owner company:
n/a
Owner address:
Ballintobber, 
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
David Frisby
Builder company:
n/a
Builder address:

  
    Ballintobber, 
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
David Frisby
Designer address:
Ballintobber, 
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0074219KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 21-Apr-21

Construction of a 
new domestic garage 
and associated site 
works at Gorteen, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny. 

Gorteen, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny 20402 07-Apr-21

Owner name:
Emer Fitzpatrick 
Owner company:

Owner address:
Crettenclough 
Coon
Via Carlow, Kilkenny 
, kilkenny

Builder name:
Emer Fitzpatrick 
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Crettenclough 
Coon
Via Carlow, Kilkenny 
, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Terry Brennan
Designer address:
Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0074379KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 21-Apr-21

Change of Use of 
existing 1st floor 
office to 2 bed 
apartment over Paris 
Texas Bar and 
Restaurant, 92 High 
Street, Kilkenny

1st Floor, 92 High 
Street, Kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 V6TE 19181 07-Apr-21

Owner name:
Pat Crotty
Owner company:
Nirokay Ltd
Owner address:
Paris Texas
92 High Street, 
Kilkeny, antrim

Builder name:
McStan Construction
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Purcellsinch 
Business Park
Carlow Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Brian Dunlop
Designer address:
Brian Dunlop 
Architects
Patrick Court
 Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brian Dunlop
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Brian Dunlop 
Architects
Patrick Court
 Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0073748KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 20-Apr-21

Erect domestic 
garage at 
Busherstown, 
Glenmore, County 
Kilkenny

Busherstown, 
Glenmore, kilkenny 20/86 27-Mar-21

Owner name:
Kathleen  Ryan 
Power
Owner company:

Owner address:
Busherstown, 
Glenmore, Co 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
Y34KAOO

Builder name:
Kathleen  Ryan 
Power
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Busherstown, 
Glenmore, Co 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
Y34KAOO  

Designer name:
Thomas Downey
Designer address:
Lower Kilmacowvia 
Waterford, 
Kilmacow, kilkenny, 
051

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0074214KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 17-Apr-21

Construction of a 
Sunroom extension 
to an existing Granny 
Flat with Velux 
Rooflights. 

Aherlow, Kilmurry, 
Slieverue, kilkenny, 
X91 X318 20/795 31-Mar-21

Owner name:
Padraig Byrne
Owner company:

Owner address:
"Aherlow"
2 Kilmurry, Slieverue, 
kilkenny, X91X318

Builder name:
Michael Walsh
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Licketstown
carrigeen
carrigeen , 
Carrigeen, waterford  

Designer name:
Patrick Doyle
Designer address:
Pine View House, 
Ballynamona, 
Slieverue, kilkenny, 
X91 CF67

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073832KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Apr-21

Construction a two 
storey dwelling 
house, wastewater 
treatment system, 
polishing filter, new 
vehicular entrance, 
landscaping and all 
associated site works 
at Gorteen, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny 

Gorteen, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny 20402 24-Mar-21

Owner name:
Emer Fitzpatrick 
Owner company:

Owner address:
Crettenclough 
Coon
Via Carlow, Kilkenny 
, kilkenny

Builder name:
Emer Fitzpatrick 
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Crettenclough 
Coon
Via Carlow, Kilkenny 
, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Terry Brennan
Designer address:
Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0073833KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Apr-21

Construction of a 
detached garage

Talbotshill,, Gowran, 
kilkenny 20/51 29-Mar-21

Owner name:
Janet Hutchinson
Owner company:
n/a
Owner address:
Talbotshill
Gowran, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Seamus Dunne
Builder company:
Seamus Dunne 
Construction 
(Owning) Limited
Builder address:

  
    Owning Hill
Piltown
Co.Kilkenny, 
Co.Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, 0  

Designer name:
Mark Kelly
Designer address:
22 Upper Patrick 
Street, kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073982KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Apr-21

construct a single 
storey dwelling, 
treatment system 
with percolation 
area, and all 
associated site works

Talbotshill,, Gowran,, 
kilkenny 20/51 30-Mar-21

Owner name:
Janet Hutchinson
Owner company:
n/a
Owner address:
Talbotshill
Gowran, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Seamus Dunne
Builder company:
Seamus Dunne 
Construction 
(Owning) Limited
Builder address:

  
    Owning Hill
Piltown
Co.Kilkenny, 
Co.Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, 0  

Designer name:
Mark Kelly
Designer address:
22 Upper Patrick 
Street, kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074140KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Apr-21

To construct a 
dwelling house, 
sewerage treatment 
system and 
percolation area, 
including all 
necessary site works.

Lismateige, 
Hugginstown, 
kilkenny P20/551 31-Mar-21

Owner name:
James & Niamh 
Gaule & Maher
Owner company:
0000
Owner address:
Main Street, 
Hugginstown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 W2F1

Builder name:
James & Niamh 
Gaule & Maher
Builder company:
0000
Builder address:

  
    Main Street, 
Hugginstown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 W2F1  

Designer name:
James & Niamh 
Gaule & Maher
Designer address:
Main Street, 
Hugginstown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 W2F1

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0074216KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Apr-21

To construct a 
garage, including all 
necessary site works.

Lismateige, 
Hugginstown, 
kilkenny P20/551 31-Mar-21

Owner name:
James & Niamh 
Gaule & Maher
Owner company:
0000
Owner address:
Main Street, 
Hugginstown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 W2F1

Builder name:
James & Niamh 
Gaule & Maher
Builder company:
0000
Builder address:

  
    Main Street, 
Hugginstown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 W2F1  

Designer name:
James & Niamh 
Gaule & Maher
Designer address:
Main Street, 
Hugginstown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 W2F1

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0074217KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Apr-21

To construct a 
garage, including all 
necessary site works. 
 Carrigatna, 

Kilmoganny, kilkenny P19/957 31-Mar-21

Owner name:
Jacqui & Ivan Frisby 
& Mazuka
Owner company:
0000
Owner address:
Carrigatna
Kilmoganny
Kilmoganny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 YV63

Builder name:
Jacqui & Ivan Frisby 
& Mazuka
Builder company:
0000
Builder address:

  
    Carrigatna
Kilmoganny
Kilmoganny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 YV63  

Designer name:
Jacqui & Ivan Frisby 
& Mazuka
Designer address:
Carrigatna
Kilmoganny
Kilmoganny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 YV63

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074333KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Apr-21

Construction of a 
two storey  
detatched dwelling 
house at Cellarstown 
West, Kilkenny, Co. 
Kilkenny

Cellarstown West, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny P.20/325 23-Mar-21

Owner name:
James Rice
Owner company:

Owner address:
Greenridge, Kilkenny, 
R95 X5SK

Builder name:
James Rice
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Greenridge, 
Kilkenny, R95 X5SK  

Designer name:
James Rice
Designer address:
Greenridge, Kilkenny, 
R95 X5SK

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074567KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Apr-21

To construct a 
dwelling house, 
sewerage 
 treatment system 
and percolation 
area, including all 
necessary site works. 
 Carrigatna, 

Kilmoganny, kilkenny P19/957 31-Mar-21

Owner name:
Jacqui & Ivan Frisby 
& Mazuka
Owner company:
0000
Owner address:
Carrigatna
Kilmoganny
Kilmoganny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 YV63

Builder name:
Jacqui & Ivan Frisby 
& Mazuka
Builder company:
0000
Builder address:

  
    Carrigatna
Kilmoganny
Kilmoganny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 YV63  

Designer name:
Jacqui & Ivan Frisby 
& Mazuka
Designer address:
Carrigatna
Kilmoganny
Kilmoganny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 YV63

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0073988KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 13-Apr-21

Construction of a 
new single storey 
domestic garage and 
the provision of a 
new on-site 
treatment system 
along with all 
associated site & 
development works 
at Knock, Danesfort, 
Co. Kilkenny.  

Knock, Danesfort, 
kilkenny 20569 30-Mar-21

Owner name:
Gavin O Toole
Owner company:

Owner address:
Knock, Danesfort, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95H7W6

Builder name:
Gavin O Toole
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Knock, Danesfort, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95H7W6  

Designer name:
Brian Dunlop
Designer address:
Brian Dunlop 
Architects
Patrick Court
 Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073732KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Apr-21

to construct new 
dwelling house, 
install septic tank 
with percolation 
area, well, form new 
entrance with all 
associate site works

ballyfoyle, Ballyfoyle, 
kilkenny 20216 24-Mar-21

Owner name:
John Carton
Owner company:
N/A
Owner address:
50 Talbots Court, 
Freshford Rd, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95A472

Builder name:
John Carton
Builder company:
N/A
Builder address:

  
    50 Talbots Court, 
Freshford Rd, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95A472  

Designer name:
John Carton
Designer address:
50 Talbots Court, 
Freshford Rd, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95A472

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073943KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Apr-21

To construct a 1 & 
1/2 storey dwelling, 
entrance, 
wastewater 
treatment system & 
percolation area, 
borehole, soakpits 
and all other 
associated site works

CHURCH HILL, 
CUFFESGRANGE, CO. 
KILKENNY, kilkenny 19870 29-Mar-21

Owner name:
Noel  Morrissey 
Owner company:
Morrissey 
Construction limited
Owner address:
Cuffesgrange
Kilkenny , Kilkenny , 
kilkenny, R95T2X8

Builder name:
Noel  Morrissey 
Builder company:
Morrissey 
Construction limited
Builder address:

  
    Cuffesgrange
Kilkenny , Kilkenny , 
kilkenny, R95T2X8  

Designer name:
Noel  Morrissey 
Designer address:
Cuffesgrange
Kilkenny , Kilkenny , 
kilkenny, R95T2X8

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074537KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Apr-21

 new bungalow, 
proposed new 
vehicular entrance, 
driveway, bore well, 
wastewater system 
with percolation, 
storm water 
soakways and all 
associated site works

Rossinan,, 
Mullinavat, , kilkenny 20264 23-Mar-21

Owner name:
Thomas Foskin
Owner company:
Thomas Foskin
Owner address:
Rossinan,
Mullinavat, 
Co. Kilkenny., 
Mullinavat, kilkenny

Builder name:
Thomas Foskin
Builder company:
Thomas Foskin
Builder address:

  
    Rossinan,
Mullinavat, 
Co. Kilkenny., 
Mullinavat, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Thomas Foskin
Designer address:
Rossinan,
Mullinavat, 
Co. Kilkenny., 
Mullinavat, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0074554KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Apr-21

1. Construct a 2 
storey dwelling with 
single storey rear 
section & attached 
garage 2. Form a 
new vehicular 
entrance onto the 
public road 3. Install 
a wastewater 
treatment system 
with soil polishing 
filter, water 
borehole, soakpits & 
all associated 
landscaping/boundar
y work

GARRYNAREA, 
PILTOWN, kilkenny 20389 29-Mar-21

Owner name:
Dermot and 
Josephine Tobin
Owner company:

Owner address:
Whitechurch
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
kilkenny, E32 X088

Builder name:
Dermot and 
Josephine Tobin
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Whitechurch
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
kilkenny, E32 X088  

Designer name:
Dermot and 
Josephine Tobin
Designer address:
Whitechurch
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
kilkenny, E32 X088

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073650KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 09-Apr-21

erection of a two-
storey dwelling 
house, with 
treatment system 
and soil polishing 
filter and all 
associated site works 

Ballydowel Big, 
Rathmoyle, kilkenny 19/917 11-Mar-21

Owner name:
Owen Dunne
Owner company:
Other 
Owner address:
Ballydowel Big
Rathmoyle, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Mark  Fortune 
Builder company:
Mark fortune trading 
as key construction 
Builder address:

  
    Firoda
Ballinakill, Co laois , 
laois, R32NY51  

Designer name:
Owen Dunne
Designer address:
Ballydowel Big
Rathmoyle, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073746KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 09-Apr-21

Planning permission 
to erect an extension 
to my existing 
dwelling house,  
namely additional 
kitchen/ dining, 
living, utility and 
bathroom,  
including all 
necessary site works, 
at 47 Lawcus, 
Stoneyford, Co. 
Kilkenny. 

47 Lawcus, 
Stoneyford, kilkenny, 
R95 F672 P20/677 25-Mar-21

Owner name:
Emmet Dunphy
Owner company:
0000
Owner address:
47 Lawcus, 
Stoneyford, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 F672

Builder name:
Emmet Dunphy
Builder company:
0000
Builder address:

  
    47 Lawcus, 
Stoneyford, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 F672  

Designer name:
Emmet Dunphy
Designer address:
47 Lawcus, 
Stoneyford, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 F672

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073652KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 07-Apr-21

Single Storey 
Extension to 
Western Elevation 
along with 
associated site 
development works 

Meadow Lane, 
Ballinaboley, 
kilkenny, X91 DY93 20838 16-Mar-21

Owner name:
Seamus Larrissey
Owner company:

Owner address:
Meadow Lane
Ballinaboley, 
Kilmacow, kilkenny, 
X91DY93

Builder name:
Seamus Larrissey
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Meadow Lane
Ballinaboley, 
Kilmacow, kilkenny, 
X91DY93  

Designer name:
Warren Flavin
Designer address:
23 Meledon green
Farmleigh
Dunmore Road, 
Waterford, 
waterford, Irl

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073678KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 07-Apr-21

to erect a dwelling 
house,entrance and 
all associated site 
works 

Sion Road, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny 20467 24-Mar-21

Owner name:
SeÃ¡n mahony
Owner company:

Owner address:
66 Beechlawns
Johnswell road
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 a7k3

Builder name:
Patrick  Mullins
Builder company:
Mullins construction 
Builder address:

  
    Ballinakill , 
Garryhill, 
Bagenalstown , 
carlow, R21wk66  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 YYN3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073649KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 06-Apr-21

Erection of single 
storey Living 
Room/Dining Room 
extension to the side 
and rear of our 
dwelling along with 
all associated works

Goodwinsgarden, 
Kells, kilkenny, R95 
WCF9 20800 09-Mar-21

Owner name:
Sheila Keane
Owner company:

Owner address:
Goodwinsgarden

Kilkenny, Kells, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 WCF9

Builder name:
Paul O'Dwyer
Builder company:
Kenlis Construction 
Ltd.
Builder address:

  
    Dangan
Kilmacow, Kilkenny, 
waterford  

Designer name:
Sheila Keane
Designer address:
Goodwinsgarden

Kilkenny, Kells, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 WCF9

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073677KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 06-Apr-21

construct a dwelling 
house, installation of 
a treatment plant 
with percolation 
area and all 
associated site works

Rathcusack, 
Bennetsbridge, 
kilkenny 20622 23-Mar-21

Owner name:
Enda Morrissey
Owner company:

Owner address:
Rathcusack
Bennetsbridge, 
Bennetsbridge, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
JIMMY LENNON
Builder company:
Jimmy Lennon 
Construction Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Maidenhall
Bennettsbridge, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 YYN3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073416KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Apr-21

3 bedroom single 
storey dwelling 
house new entrance, 
sewerage treatment 
system with partially 
raised soil polishing 
filter and associated 
site works

Scart ,, Dungarvan, 
kilkenny 20/382 05-Mar-21

Owner name:
Tadhg Hunt
Owner company:
N/a
Owner address:
Scart
Dungarvan
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Tadhg Hunt
Builder company:
N/a
Builder address:

  
    Scart
Dungarvan
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Tadhg Hunt
Designer address:
Scart
Dungarvan
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073666KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Apr-21

The demolition of an 
exisitng derelict 
dwelling and for the 
construction of a 
fully serviced two 
storey residential 
dwelling and all 
other associated site 
works

Hoodsgrove, 
Rosbercon, kilkenny 18/320 22-Mar-21

Owner name:
Arron McCarthy
Owner company:
Arron McCarthy
Owner address:
Hoodsgrove
Rosbercon
New Ross, Co. 
Kilkenny, wexford, 
Y34NW61

Builder name:
Arron McCarthy
Builder company:
Arron McCarthy
Builder address:

  
    Hoodsgrove
Rosbercon
New Ross, Co. 
Kilkenny, wexford, 
Y34NW61  

Designer name:
Arron McCarthy
Designer address:
Hoodsgrove
Rosbercon
New Ross, Co. 
Kilkenny, wexford, 
Y34NW61

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0073670KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Apr-21

Construction of a car 
garage

Scart ,, Dungarvan, 
kilkenny 20/382 19-Mar-21

Owner name:
Tadhg Hunt
Owner company:
N/a
Owner address:
Scart
Dungarvan
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Tadhg Hunt
Builder company:
N/a
Builder address:

  
    Scart
Dungarvan
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Tadhg Hunt
Designer address:
Scart
Dungarvan
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0073661KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Apr-21

Construction of a 
new dwelling, 
installation of a 
treatment system 
and percolation area

Monabrika, 
Freshford, kilkenny 20765 19-Mar-21

Owner name:
Aoife Murphy
Owner company:

Owner address:
Baunmore
Clara
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95W935

Builder name:
Tony Rafter
Builder company:
Tony Rafter 
construction Ltd
Builder address:

  
    lismane
jenkinstown
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
kilkenny, 0000  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 YYN3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:


